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LATEST NEWSSOUTH AUSTRALIA MIGRATION PROGRAM
UPDATE

South Australia Skilled and Business Migration programs are scheduled to re-
open from early August. This will be dependent on the Commonwealth
Government’s allocation of state nomination places for program year 2020-21.

Please subscribe to the NEWS section of our website to keep up to date with
any new announcements.



